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As an advocacy chapter, in community with our students and staff colleagues, who have 
deep connections to the working families who are on strike, the GVSU-AAUP chapter 
expresses our  support for  the United Auto Workers and their historic labor struggle at 
General Motors, Ford and Stellantis. ​
​
As an advocacy organization concerned with working conditions and their implications, we 
support the principle that working people have the right to share in decision-making in their 
workplaces, and  express our moral support for  the workers, their families, and their union.  
 
In solidarity,  
 
The Advocacy Chapter of the American Association of University Professors at Grand 
Valley State University 
 
  
 

https://www.aaup.org/report/statement-collective-bargaining
https://www.aaup.org/report/statement-collective-bargaining

